
Theriault, Peter

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Darren R. Bruckschwaiger <drbruckschwaiger@cbrm.ns.ca>
Monday, March 26, 2018 1:16 PM
Theriault, Peter

Fwd:

I

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.

Original message
From: Joe Wilson <jwilson@acrc.ca>
Date: 2018-03-26 1:09 PM (GMT-04:00)
To: "Darren R. Bruckschwaiger" <drbruckschwaiger@cbrm.ns.ca>
Subject:

Pursuant to Bill 85 , the Carpenters Local 1588 of Cape Breton would like to put forth to the board. That we as a group
are in favour to all the noted changes. These changes in turn would give our members that are scattered across Canada
the opportunity to come back home to work and raise our families as one. We believe that this would be a much needed
boost to Cape Breton and give economic stability to the island.
Thank you for your time on this matter.
Joe Wilson

President Local 1588
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